
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING  -  29 OCTOBER 2009 
 
 
 
PUBLIC QUESTION (ITEM 6) 
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
members of the public of a Member of the Executive, or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Simon Jerome 
 
Asked of: Councillor Jean Lammiman, Portfolio Holder Community 

& Cultural Services  
 
 
 
Question 5:   
 
“Black History is relevant to all as it’s the birthplace of history, so I am keen to 
understand your decision not to fund Black History month events in the borough, 
whilst increasing funding for events such as Divali?” 
 
 
 


